
Second Grade Newsletter

Week of May 6

The purpose of this newsletter is to provide you with some insight as to what is happening in our busy

second grade classroom. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free contact me by phone, email, or

note.

E: gasau@stjohnsracine.org P: 262-488-1869

Upcoming Week Reminders:

Monday May 13

Tuesday May 14 Memory : will say together but PLEASE practice

Wednesday May 15 Chapel

Thursday May 16 Library/Memory (will have to put the books of the Bible in order on

paper)

Friday May 17

**Need a shoebox for MONDAY

**SUMMER BIRTHDAYS: We don’t want to forget all those with summer birthdays! If

your second grader would like to celebrate at school please let me know what day works

for you! We love treats!

**All library books will be due on Thursday.

**We completed our last MAPS testing for the year. Great job!

Literacy

This week was devoted to our pizza biography boxes and completing our

Ten Black Dot book. The goal for our biographies was to write the information in

our own words. This was very challenging and we all did our very best! In writing, we

reviewed nouns, verbs, and adjectives.

Math

Bar graphs and picture graphs were the main focus for the week. We

practiced making them as well and stating our observations.

Science

We learned how molecules move depending on the state of matter.

OVER



Religion

God shows His love for us when, despite hardships, the Word of the Lord

spreads so that more people are saved through Christ! In Acts 12:1-18, 24, we

learned that nothing can stop the spread of the Gospel in the story of how Peter

was rescued from being in prison. God sent an angel to free Peter and allowed him

to continue spreading the Gospel. Whatever the circumstance, God is always active

in our lives.

Art

We worked on our Mother’s Day gift and card.


